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April 4, 2013

Daniel J. Pierre D.D.S. MS Inc.
1062 Cass St
Monterey CA 93940

Re: Donation to the Monterey High School Baseball Pro gram Artificial Turf Field Fund

Dear Dr. Pierri:

On behalf of the Monterey Peninsula Unified School District, Monterey High School, The
Monterey High School Baseball Program and myself, I’d like to personally thank you for your
generosity and kindness! Your gift to Phase II of the Monterey High School Baseball Program
Artificial Field Fund.

In an era where kids are constantly looking for a place to belong and youth programs are under-
funded or not funded at all, your donation helps us to provide one of those places. Through
extensive fundraising efforts in 2012, Phase I of this project (the infield) was built in January and
February of 2013. However, it is not fully paid for and your generous donation will help us raise
enough funds to start Phase II in December 2013. Artificial surface for our infield will save our
program over $6,000 per year to install natural grass, and the City over $20,000 per year in
maintenance costs, as well as create a safer surface for our student-athletes to play on. Thank
you! Without you, we could not provide this program for our kids.

Again, thank you for your generosity, commitment, trust and support!

Sincerely,

Michael J. Groves
Head Baseball Coach




